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“As a graduating senior it has been tough. Throughout my 4 years here the moment we all look 
forward to is May 18,2020 at 8:00 am, crossing the stage in the blistering heat, just to say I’ve 
done it. As the AUC is responsible for building the foundation towards the woman I am today, 
it’s bittersweet to not be able to finish with the AUC. No matter what however, that does not 
make the moment any less monumental. The pandemic has actually helped me to forget 
walking on the stage and enjoy the moment. I am still a graduating senior from theee best 
university and that wouldn’t change with or without a stage.” 


